Dear Future Third Grader,

Hello, my name is Mrs. Biviano, and I am THRILLED to be your teacher! Third grade is going to be a year full of excitement, a lot of learning, terrific teamwork, and new adventures. I can't wait to see what the year has in store for us. I look forward to learning all about you, but first, let me tell you a few things about myself.

I have been teaching in Chittenango for 23 years, and I absolutely love it here at Bolivar Road Elementary! The staff members, activities, and educational opportunities are phenomenal. I live in Chittenango with my husband Brian and my dog Rebel. We truly enjoy the Chittenango community.

Here Are A Few Of My Favorite Things

Color	Blue
Season	Summer
Food	Popcom
Place	Grand Canyon
Animal	Dog
Hobby	Running

Please bring the supplies listed below on the first day of school.

- ★ 2 boxes of tissues
- ★ 2 boxes of number 2 pencils (for our class pencil bin)
- ★ 2 glue sticks
- ★ 1 box of crayons or colored pencils
- ★ 1 box of Ziploc bags (1 sandwich size box **OR** 1 gallon size box)
- ★ 1 pair of headphones or earbuds that can plug into an i-Pad

I am extremely excited to have you in my third grade class. I look forward to a successful school year with you. Have an amazing summer! Remember to read, write, and practice math facts over the summer. If you have any questions, please feel free to email me at mbiviano@chittenangoschools.org or call Bolivar at 315-687-2880.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Biviano